
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

Colette Thompson, Borough Attorney 

DATE: 

RE: 

June 16, 2020 

Resolution 2020-047, Approving the Payment Thresholds and 

Proposed Spending Plan for Cares Act Coronavirus Relief 

Funds Received from the State of Alaska (Mayor) 

This resolution would approve the Coronavirus Relief Fund Payment Thresholds 

and Proposed Spending Plan that was reviewed and discussed with the assembly 

during the work session held June 11, 2020.    It provides guidelines needed by the 

administration to develop procedures, forms, and publications needed to 

implement the programs and spend funds in accordance with the federal and 

state requirements. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 

Attachments: Coronavirus Relief Fund Payments & Proposed Spending Plan 
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